From: Marion Howard
Sent: 14 November 2019 00:23

To: 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Marion

Dear Mr. Coltrini,

I object to the latest CMP. As a frequent user of the Swiss Cottage Green Space, it seems totally unreasonable to increase the number of vehicles being proposed by **415 percent.** The CMP which I commented on in November 2018 mentioned seven 34 foot lorries. The new CMP proposes 25 lorries (including eleven 54ft articulated lorries). This constitutes an unacceptable material increase which goes far beyond that which might be expected in a 'living document'.

I also object to the new routing of these increased vehicle numbers right next to the pathway behind the hoardings. This is far too close to pedestrians including many children. The Green Space is supposed to be a tranquil environment for those who use it. The new route (and the increased vehicle numbers and vehicle types) will increase the pollution, noise and vibration levels for those using the Green Space, particularly the much- used pathway.

Can I also add that it has been very confusing to find links to the new CMP on your website.

Yours sincerely

Marion Howard